From: Nisbet <nisbetaf@verizon.net>

To: Brendan Mccahill/R1/USEPA/US@EPA

Date: 07/14/2010 04:11 PM Subject: please stop cape wind

## Dear Mr. McCahill:

I am writing to let you know that I absolutely do not support the Cape Wind project because I find it very hard to believe that its costs will greatly outweigh its potential benefits. As someone that has frequented the Barnstable villages and fishing areas as a tourist that will be most impacted by the wind farm on Nantucket Sound, I am shocked and horrified that the Sound will be used in such a devastating way by a company. It should be protected for future generations of residents and tourists to enjoy and benefit from, not wind companies!

I understand that there are much better green alternatives out there with far fewer negatives. Please do the right thing and see to it that the Cape Wind project on Nantucket Sound is stopped and eliminated.

Sincerely,

Francine Kariadakis Nisbet Fairfax, VA